
   

                                                                                                                                                                    
 
 

We usually meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), at 7.10 am for 7.30 am. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 
 
                                                                
                                                                                                                                                           
 
 

 
 

ROTARY CLUB OF CAMBRIDGE 

 CAMBRIDGE COURIER 2021 - 2022 

 
 

District 9455 Western Australia 

 
District 9455 Western 

Australia 

 
Our next Rotary Meeting: Wednesday, 2 February 

This is a Social Meeting with Partners to start off 2022!   Please see details below. 

   Speaker:  n/a                                       Topic: n/a 
On Duty 2/2/22: 

Speaker intro & thanks: n/a                                                                                  Set up/Pack up: n/a 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
 

You and your Partner are cordially invited to the Club’s first meeting for 2022 – 

a Curry Night at the Cambridge Bowling Club. The time is 6.00 for 6.30 pm and 

the cost will depend on what you select from the menu. Please RSVP to Jeanette 

(jp2wood@outlook.com.au or 0413 190 412) by Thursday 27
th

 January at the latest 

please.   More details below! 

 

 
Coming up soon: Wednesday, 9 February 2022 

Speaker: John Adenay                                                                Topic: The Battle of WA Hill 
 

Speaker intro & thanks: Rory Beattie                Set up/Pack up: Rod Lane  

FURTHER DETAILS ABOUT THE SOCIAL NIGHT ON 2ND FEBRUARY 
 

The curry truck will be serving a number of different mild curries, but if you prefer a hotter option you just have 
to say so on ordering. The menu was attached to the general email from Jeanette dated 19th January, from which 
you will note that the cost will be in the region of $15 depending on what you fancy. The idea is that we will 
order from Sam on the night and each pay him accordingly. If you don’t want curry please let Jeanette know 
urgently so that an alternative non curry chicken dish can be ordered for you. Ice creams will also be provided on 
the night as a dessert. Drinks will be available from the Bowling Club bar as usual and the function will be in the 
large area to the north of the building. 
Please remember that we are obliged to comply with all the regulations relating to Covid 19, and so we have to 
confirm that all attendees have provided our Club with evidence of their vaccinations. If you haven’t already 
done so, please provide Peter Burns with your certificates as per his email dated 19 January. 
We look forward to a great night out – it’ll be like attending a masked ball! 

 
 
 
 

Birthdays: Manny Petrelis (7 Feb); Peter Burns (8 Feb); Stan Robins (8 Feb)                                                       

Wedding anniversaries: none this time  

Rotary anniversaries: Libby Larsen (’19) 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917 or 9446 2917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au). Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary 

If a deaf person has to go to court, is it still called a hearing? 
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